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Around 100 million sharks are caught and killed every year. According to the Marine Policy journal, the rate of sharks caught and killed is higher than the birth rate of sharks. Sharks have babies late in life and do not have that many babies in a lifetime. 

Sharks are caught for their meat, liver, oil – and more importantly, their fins. Shark finning has been banned in many countries; however, the number of dead sharks has not decreased. Many sharks are thrown back into the sea after their fins are cut off. 
Although plans to protect sharks in Asian countries failed in 2010, the plans will be talked about again in March 2013 and there might be a limit on shark exports in the future. 
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